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SPRING TERM 1 NEWSLETTER

We kicked off the spring term with a trip to Young Voices at Sheffield Utilitia Stadium. This was an incredible experience and as always, the children did an amazing job of representing our school. I’d like to give special thanks to the members of staff who gave up their evening to make this possible and especially Miss Delaney who spent many an hour practising the songs with the children in the lead up to the event.
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As part of our enrichment activities this term, the children have been learning the important life skill of first aid!
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The children had a great time solving mathematical problems and puzzles all whilst raising money for the NSPCC! We raised a total of £46.50. Thank you for your support by way of donations and some of the fabulous ‘dress for digits’ efforts we saw!
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Tuesday 6th February marked ‘Safer Internet Day 2024’. Each year a new theme or issue is explored which impacts on the lives of young people, with 2024 being all about ‘inspiring change, making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online.’ Why not ask your child what they learnt this year?
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On Wednesday 7th February, we had some special visitors from the Rhubarb Company who talked to us about recycling, littering and recycling in the right places to help the wildlife. The children made a pledge to help care for the environment. The Rhubarb Company put on a fantastic show that the children enjoyed watching.
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Dates for your diary
Monday 19th February – Chinese New Year workshop with Calvin (rescheduled)

Tuesday 20th February – School trip to the Cathedral (Class 1) and Mosque (Classes 2 & 3)

Tuesday 27th February – Parents’ Evening

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day- please continue to bring in your old shoeboxes!
Friday 8th March – Mother’s Day Event – look out for your invitations coming soon!

Thursday 28th March – Easter Egg Hunt in school (eggs provided by the Rotary Club)

And finally……….

Thank you to those of you who completed our questionnaires around wrap around care. It has been a useful exercise to go out to consultation and seek your views around what our families need / would like to see. Rest assured; we are busy working behind the scenes on this!

Have a great half term and thank you for your continued support.
